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Aalborg University Library – information in connection with Corona shutdown
- Including access to materials, information retrieval assistance, VBN, ESDH, Claaudia/Data Management, Reference Management and Copyright assistance.

The University Library upholds its services within a wide range of areas via www.aub.aau.dk, although there is no access to the library buildings. AUB staff are based at home and ready to help AAU students and staff online.

As far as Aalborg University Library's teaching activities are concerned, all classes are cancelled for the next two weeks. In the event of an extension, we will explore possibilities for online teaching in line with the university's other teaching activities.

Information retrieval and access to literature
· Our electronic resources with access e-articles and e-books in all disciplines will be available via:
· https://www.en.aub.aau.dk/
· https://www.en.aub.aau.dk/find-material/databases.

· You can chat with us between 9:00 and 15:30 on weekdays at https://www.en.aub.aau.dk/chat/

· We will carry out online library sessions for students and staff, to the extent that it is possible. Book a library session / meeting at:
· https://www.en.aub.aau.dk/book-session/
· https://www.en.aub.aau.dk/staff/Researcher+support/

· Interlibrary loan is up and running if you need articles that are not in our collections. You can make requests at: https://www.en.aub.aau.dk/self-service/interlibrary-loans/
· Articles will be e-mailed to the extent that it is possible, however some articles cannot be e-mailed due to license restrictions. We will handle requests on a case-to-case basis.
· During the shutdown period, it will not be possible to order books and articles for pick-up, as there is no access to the library’s buildings.

· All our branches are closed for access, to both students, staff and the public. 
· You cannot pick up requested material, but your requests will be upheld until after the shutdown period.
· You can request physical material in Primo, but it will not be handled until after the shutdown period.
· Your current loans will automatically be extended and you will not receive any recall notices/fees during the shutdown period.

Reference Management and Copyright
We continue to provide support regarding use of New Refworks and Mendeley, as well as issues regarding copyright. Check out https://www.copyright.aau.dk/ and https://www.copyright.aau.dk/

If you experience problems or have questions, you can reach us us at:
· Aalborg: aub@aub.aau.dk or 9940 9400 (Monday-Thursday 9am-5.30pm + Friday 9am-5pm)
· Esbjerg: aube@aub.aau.dk or 9940 7649 (Monday-Friday 9am-5pm)
· Aalborg: aub@aub.aau.dk or 9940 3858 (Monday-Thursday 9am-5.30pm + Friday 9am-5pm)
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VBN - research registration and dissemination
The VBN team supports researchers and management. You can contact the team by e-mail or phone as always.
Check the VBN website on https://www.en.team.vbn.aau.dk/ or contact us at: vbn@aub.aau.dk.

ESDH Secretariat - Workzone: processes, rules and procedures
The ESDH Secretariat's website, https://www.workzone.aau.dk/, provides guides to the ESDH/Workzone work at AAU, and we can always be contacted at: esdh-sekretariat@adm.aau.dk.

CLAAUDIA and Data Management
The library's engagement with data management is supported through CLAAUDIA, https://www.claaudia.aau.dk/, and you can reach us by phone or by email: claaudia@aau.dk 



